
City of Pensacola

Memorandum

222 West Main Street
Pensacola, FL  32502

File #: 21-00198 City Council 2/25/2021

PRESENTATION ITEM

FROM: City Council President Jared Moore

SUBJECT:

PRESENTATION FROM DR. JUDY BENSE AND MARGO STRINGFIELD REGARDING THE 200TH

ANNIVERSARY CELEBRATION OF FLORIDA BECOMING A STATE

REQUEST:

That City Council accept a presentation from Dr. Judy Bense and Margo Stringfield updating Council
on the progress and plans for the July 17th Commemoration event.

SUMMARY:

This presentation will provide an opportunity for City Council to receive an update on the progress
and plans for the July 17th Commemoration event of the 200th Anniversary Celebration of Florida
becoming a state.

PRIOR ACTION:

Florida joined the United States in becoming a State 200 years ago.

STAFF CONTACT:

Don Kraher, Council Executive

ATTACHMENTS:

1)  None

PRESENTATION: Yes
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